From: Shane Harris

To: Annon1204
Subject: Re: Schulte Articles
Date: Thursday, August 23, 2018 11:45:13 AM

I'm sorry, | don't know who you are, and I'm not at liberty to share with you anything that may
have been shared with me without direct permission. Why do you feel this would help Shane
Presnall?

Sent from ProtonMail, encrypted email based in Switzerland.

------- Original Message -------
On August 22, 2018 8:58 PM, Annon1204 <Annon1204@protonmail.com> wrote:

Shane,

Sorry to bother you with this request, but if you could please forward the 9
articles that shane presnall sent you on behalf of Josh Schulte, we would greatly
appreciate it. Shane Presnall is under subpoena as they wrongly claim he assisted
Josh in violation of a protective order--so we dont want to go to him for this
request.

We are family and friends of Josh and are looking to further post these articles
and new ones that he has written... the current ones on Facebook are old rough
drafts, but we have lost the newest versions that we believe were forwarded to
you. Thanks.

Sent with ProtonMail Secure Email.
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